
 
 

Our students will lead and shape the future 

News release 

May 4, 2016 
 

Hawthorne Elementary School’s Multicultural Night a great success! 
 

“Our Multicultural Night was a great success!” 
shared Corinna Bockstruck, family advocate at 
Hawthorne.  

 
“At least 300 people attended, including 
staff, students, and families. More than $600 
was raised for the playground fund and 
there was lots of tasty food, beautiful 
displays, and fantastic musical and dance 
performances! 
 
“Multicultural Night was a team effort and I 
couldn’t be more thankful for the way the 
whole community came together to make it 
a success and a good time for all who 
came.” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information: 
Mary Waggoner, Director of 
Communications, 425-385-4040 
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